
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Don’t forget that this coming Friday, January 18th is now a student make up day. School will be 

in session this Friday.  

 

Make sure to mark your calendars for our Showcase of Success that will take place on Tuesday 

evening, February 5th. We will even have a student-staff basketball game so you don’t want to 

miss it! 

 

We are still looking for presenters for the JMS Career Day which will be held on Friday, March 

1st 2019. If you or someone you know would love to come and share their career with our 

students we would love to have you. I have also attached a flier to this week’s weekly email. 

 

As an additional reminder, the scheduled teacher workday for January 22nd has been moved to 

January 28th. That means that students will now come to school on January 22nd, but will be out 

on January 28th.  

 

The GCS Choice Showcase is now Wednesday, March 13, 2019 5:30 – 8:30pm at the Special 

Events Center at the Greensboro Coliseum.  Please find attached the revised flyer with the new 

date for the showcase and High School Option Nights. 

 

I have attached a couple of brochures to this week’s email update with some information about 

free local English classes for some of our families who speak other languages. Please feel free to 

share those with those who might benefit. 

 

The basketball teams will play at home on Tuesday against Southeast and at home again on 

Thursday against Northern. Wrestling will have matches at Southeast on Tuesday and at 

Northern on Thursday. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


